
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
CHAIRMAN TDD Access Relay NH
Amy L Ignatius 1800-735-2964

COMMISSIONERS Tel. (603) 271-2431
Michael D. Hamngton
Robert R Scott FAX No. 271-3878

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Website:
Debra A. Howland w~.puc nh.gov

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
21 S. Fruit St. Suite 10

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

April 10, 2012

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Docket No. DG 11-040, National Grid et al.
Petition for Authority to Transfer Ownership
Staff Testimony

Dear Ms. Howland:

Attached are the testimonies of Steven E. Mullen, Assistant Director of the Commission’s
Electric Division, and Gorham, Gold, Greenwich & Associates, LLC (G3 Associates) on behalf
of the Commission Staff in the above-captioned matter.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this filing.

Sincerely yours,

Lynn Fabrizio
Staff Attorney

cc: Service List


